CENTRAL MISSOURI STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE WARRENSBURG MO.

March 19, 1938

Coach F. C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

It is indeed a pleasant thought that you will be the honored speaker here the 22 of March.

The entire student body as well as the Administration and faculty members are looking forward to your presence on this occassion in helping us to celebrate the winning of the National Inter-collegiate Basketball Tournament.

Enclosed you will find a program for the day's celebration.

Sincerely yours,

THE STUDENT PROGRAM COMMITTEE

Mack E. Leabo

by: Mach E. Leabo